
 

The authors reply 
We appreciate the comments from Riechelmann and Krzyzanowska on our manuscript. Owing to space 
limitations we were unable to address the epidemiology of drug interactions in patients with cancer, and 
welcome the addition of their data in the follow-up letter. Clearly this field of research is still in the early 
stages, and continued investigation is warranted to document the effect of drug interactions on patient safety. 
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